
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
As term 3 commences, the following sports start: 

Boys Rugby League 
Girls Football 

 
If you require any information about the above sports, please do not hesitate to contact the Sports 
Office.  
 
Term 4 Sports: 
Term 4 is a short season for interschool sports, with Girls Futsal and Volleyball opened up. 
Students are invited to express their interest through the Student Notices.  
 
 

Congratulations to the AFL teams that recently travelled to Townsville for the North Queensland 
Championships. Even though the 3 teams were knocked out in the first round, each team 

regathered and blitzed their second games. Coming third in North QLD is a great achievement!  
 

 

 

Congratulations to the Open Girls team who narrowly lost their Grand Final in the All Schools OzTag 
Carnival recently. The team even though entered in the Open division are a very young team which 
provides a great stepping stone for future years. Hopefully next year is the year the girls can take 
out the gold. Congrats to Maddi who was awarded the MVP. 
 
 



  

Students are asked to attend the sports window to check the bronze medal listing for the sports 
awards. If there are any errors or students missing medals, please email the Sports Office.  

Students participated in the Rockhampton District Athletics Carnival last week, with many 
achieving personal best times and distances — a fantastic reflection of their hard work and 
dedication. 
Congratulations to those who placed in the top four of their events. They have now been invited 
to compete at the Capricornia Trials in Mackay. We wish them all the best for this next stage of 
competition. 

Please mark the following dates in your calendar for upcoming events: 
Monday 13 October: TCC Sports Awards (5pm) 

Congratulations to the huge number of TCC students who have been selected this past month to 
represent Rockhampton District School Sport in their chosen sports.  We wish you good luck in 

your progression to Capricornia and State Championships.  
 

Calendars and information regarding dates and venues for RDS sporting trials for 2025 are 
currently available through the link on the TCC website.  

 
Once we receive the calendar for 2026, this will also be posted on the website.  
 
The Representative School Sport Permission Details Booklet (Consent Form) will again have all the 
required documentation that Schools / District / Regions need for your child to participate in 
trials.   Please note that the form only needs to be filled in once per sport / trial.  Completed 
forms will need to be handed in by your child at the first trial, and this will then be passed on by 
officials through the various levels of school sport. 
 



  

Once the booklet is completed, please email it to sport@tccr.com.au and it will be returned to you 
after signatures are completed.  We encourage you where possible to fill the form out 
electronically to assist with eligibility and accuracy of the documents.  If you have any further 
queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the sports department. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

sport@tccr.com.au 


